

Friday 7th July 2023





Dear Parents and Guardians,



We are so proud of how our reception children responded to the routine health checks carried out by our link school health team this week. As part Foundation Trust of the National Child Measurement Programme for Reception and Year 6 pupils, the school nurses carried out checks on hearing and distance vision

together with taking height and weight measurements. You will receive your child's results within 8 - 10 weeks. While your child's results are not shared with school staff, you are welcome to discuss with your child's class teacher any results that may impact on your child's learning.



We worked like scientists as we carried out experiments with Professor Bubble. During our workshop, we were particularly amazed by the centripetal force. This force was demonstrated by a bucket of water being spun in a vertical circle. We were amazed that the water stayed in the bucket! Can you work out, from the photos below, which other scientific forces we may have explored in our workshop?







Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Bell & Miss Murphy